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Opening of Las Pinas Service Office

PhilHealth NCR South Branch has just opened its Las Pifias Service
Office at the 2nd and 3rd Floors, 471 Editha Building, Alabang-Zapote
Road, Las Pifas City last July 1, 2009.

The new SO provides such services as membership, registration,
receiving of remittance reports, initial evaluation of claims, premium
payment collection as well as information dissemination with various
stakeholders coming from the cities of Las Pifias, Muntinlupa and
Paranaque.

Below is the sketch to the Las Pinas Service Office:
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Las Pifias SO is open from 8:00 a.m to 5:00 p.m. from Mondays to
Fridays and can be reached at telephone nos. 556-53-74, 556-56-87 or
801-52-56.
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